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AURORA ARABIAN HORSE ASSOCIATION 
 
Aurora Arabian April 27th meeting 

Meeting called to order at 7:06 pm. Taking place at the McLean & Shaw Insurance Inc. 
 
Present: Karen Caughell, Kim Kelemen, Diane Dyck, Marlene Tomusiak, Carson 
Ehret, Gail Tory, Norrie Shan-Fyfe, Carla Jackson, Shelley Robertson, Lorie Fisher 
and Kerri Buksa. 
 

1. Minutes of March 7 meeting  reviewed. Adopted by Carson Ehret and seconded by Carla 
Jackson 

3. Treasurer Report given by Kim Kelemen. 
4. Membership Report given by Lorie Fisher. The club currently has 154 adult and 38 

youth. 
5. Youth Committee report given by Norrie Shan-Fyfe. The next youth meeting is 

scheduled for May 2 at the TruBalance starting at 6:30 pm. 
6. Club Marketing and Communications Report. Lorie Fisher discussed the new branded 

grommet banners, stand-up banners and sandwich boards. T-shirt sponsor logos 
deadline is April 30, 2015. Discussion continued confirming sponsorship levels for some 
of our in-kind sponsors. Invitations for the 50th Anniversary were being mailed today and 
the details of the activity were being worked on. Ponoka News has been contacted and 
the school visit is scheduled for Thursday, May 28 in the afternoon. 

7. New Business. 
• Photographer Linda Finstad will be contacted to see if she is still available. 
• Region 17 Spring Meeting – Reports will be posted in May 2015 newsletter and on 

website. 
• Gail Tory confirmed that the Tote Bags have been delivered and will be ready for the 

show. Water bottles will be suppled by Ehret Equine. 
8. New Business. 

• Region 17 Show – Updates to the show took place and discussion followed. 
 
Next meeting which will be held on Tuesday, May 19th at the McLeod and Shaw at 7:00 pm. 
 
Meeting adjourned. Moved by Marlene Tomusiak. Seconded by Norrie Shan-Fyfe. 


